
 

PACKERS FIELD 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

MONDAY 17
th
 JULY, 7pm 

 

THE CITY ACADEMY,  
 

RUSSELL TOWN AVENUE 
 
 

 
 

The campaign to keep Packers Field a free, open space for public 
use is still in progress. A public meeting has been arranged for 
July 17

th
 at the City Academy, where the future of the field will be 

discussed.  
 
 
 

A lot of questions about the future of the field remain unanswered, 
specifically around public access and the final plans for the site. 
This meeting is an opportunity for members of the local community 

to inform and involve themselves.  
 
 
 

Any person who is interested in the future of Packers Field is 
strongly encouraged to attend this meeting- all are welcome. It is 
not too late to express your thoughts and concerns about this 

important local space. 
 

Further information is available online at: 

 

www.packersfield.org.uk 


